

St. Charles Parish

BOB FISHER

COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT VI

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • Fax: (985) 783-2067 www.stcharlesparish-la.gov

March 30, 2021

Dear Resident:

Re: Official Street Name - Union, Montz

As your District 6 Councilmember, I am reaching out to all residents residing on Union in Montz, LA with regards to a matter that impacts you. It has come to my attention, the street name of Union, is referenced with the Parish in multiple ways. I would like to officially name the Street "Union Lane" as was intended when the street was developed in order to create consistency within the (Post Office, 911, Street Signs, etc.) Prior to requesting this revision, I would like to hear from the residents of this area.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding officially naming the street "Union Lane", please contact the Council Secretary at (985-783-5125 / mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net) prior to April 21, 2021.

Sincerely,

BOB FISHER

COUNCILMAN, DISTRICT VI

BF/MI:nb